
8 Stevens Lane
Martinsville, NJ  08836

Aug. 12, 2003

Mr. David Kaiser
Federal Consistency Coordinator
Coastal Programs Division
Office of Ocean and Coastal
   Resources Management
NOAA
1305 East-West Highway
11th Floor
Silver Spring, MD  20910

Dear Mr. Kaiser:

This is to advise that I strongly object to proposed changes in the Coastal Zone Management Act
and want this legislation to remain intact.

Sincerely,

Murielle Thibaud

cc: Clean Ocean Action
Gov. McGreevey


